

Dear ABHES Membership:

As a reminder, the ABHES Annual Report is due in 2 weeks, at 5:00 p.m., ET, on Wednesday, November 1, 2023. At that time, the system will be locked and any institution that has not submitted a complete Annual Report and paid their sustaining fees will be assessed a \$2,500 late fee per Appendix G, Fees, of the Accreditation Manual.

If you have questions or concerns about the Membership Portal and/or the 2022-2023 Annual Report, please contact us at annualreport@abhes.org.

Accrediting Bureau of Health Education Schools | 6116 Executive Blvd., Suite 730, North Bethesda, MD 20852

Unsubscribe info@abhes.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent byinfo@abhes.orgpowered by



Try email marketing for free today!